
From: Barry   

Sent: Sunday, September 27, 2020 6:46 PM 

To: Travis, Heather <Heather.Travis@hamilton.ca> 

Subject: Flooding 

 

I am very concerned with the flooding possibilities due to all of the proposed expansion. Twenty Place and 

it's residents need assurances that our waist water system is protected. 

Barry Fraser  

President Phase 6 Twenty Place 
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